
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Barre Summit COVID-19 Policy 

Effective 09/14/2021 

 

We are excited to see everyone for the 4th annual World Barre Summit, 

October 14-17, 2021.  Whether you are attending in person or virtually, we are 

going to reconnect and continue to grow the Barre fitness community 

together. 

 

For those traveling to the in-person event at the Westin Beach Resort, in Fort 

Lauderdale, Florida, we are providing this updated policy for everyone coming 

to the event, including presenters, vendors, attendees, and Barre Summit 

staff. 

Vaccination/Testing Policy 

To ensure that we have a safe event for everyone, we will be requiring one of 

these two options to attend the World Barre Summit: 

1. Negative COVID-19 test within 72 hours of October 15, 2021. 

 

• Physical paper, e-mail, or text message showing negative COVID-19 

test results are acceptable forms of proof. 

 

2. At least one COVID-19 vaccination taken prior to October 1, 2021.  

 

• Physical vaccination card or picture of vaccination card are 

acceptable forms of proof. 

 



Mask Policy 

The Westin Beach Resort requires its hotel associates to always wear face 

masks; however, the hotel does not require guests to wear them.  The Barre 

Summit team will be wearing masks in our event space. 

If you have questions about the Westin Beach Resort COVID-19 policies, you 

can review them here: https://whattoexpect.marriott.com/flllw 

Arriving to the Event 

All participants will come to the Barre Summit registration desk (not the hotel 

front desk) upon arrival to the event to show proof of one of the two 

requirements above and sign our COVID-19 liability waiver.  After those steps 

are complete, we will provide you with your name badge to enter sessions at 

the event.  As a reminder, this process needs to be followed by all 

participants, including presenters, vendors, attendees, and our staff. 

Session Safety 

While the hotel does not require masks to be worn, to ensure a safe 

environment in our session rooms, we will be providing ample space between 

the portable barres used in sessions as well as sitting chairs used for lectures. 

Please make sure you are six feet apart from others while taking sessions. 

We have kept our class maxes lower to ensure that session rooms will not 

have too many people in them at once.   

 

We understand that these policies can sometimes create division amongst us, 

but as professionals and leaders in the industry, let us set a positive example 

for the community by working together to provide a safe and welcoming 

environment for everyone at the event. 

We can’t wait to see you in October!   

 

With gratitude, 

The World Barre Summit Team 

 

https://whattoexpect.marriott.com/flllw

